
 
 

Dear 8th Grade Families, 

  

Our 8th Grade scholars have worked diligently all year, and their hard work will be 

recognized at the 8th Grade Promotion ceremony that will be held on Thursday, May 

14 at 6:00 PM.  As your 8th Grade Promotion Planning Committee volunteers, we 

would like to ask for your assistance in creating wonderful memories for our children 

before they leave their middle school years.  Whereas the ceremony is hosted by the 

school, the reception following the ceremony relies solely on our 8th Grade families' 

participation and donations. 

 

We are asking for parents to help with a donation of $25 per 8th Grade scholar in order 

to cover the expenses for the reception, a class shirt for each scholar and a future Class 

of 2024 gift to present to Trivium Preparatory Academy. We are also in need of water 

donations. If you can donate, please label the water "8th grade promotion" and drop it 

off to the front office. 

 

STUDENT PHOTO REQUEST:  Please upload 3 photos per 8th Grade scholar to the 

following drop box link.  https://photos.app.goo.gl/7U9Ny1zjFh4vjpHi8  You may also email 

the photo’s (if you are having difficulty uploading) to TPAclassof24@gmail.com with the 

scholar's name in the subject line by Friday, April 3,  in order to guarantee your 

scholar's photos in the slideshow.  One photo must include an 8th Grade photo. The 

remaining photos can be Trivium related, but not mandatory: field day, field trip, athletic 

events, school concerts, social life events, family/group photos, etc. but students do not 

need to be in school uniform. For any questions regarding the promotion reception, 

email us at TPAclassof24@gmail.com.   

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OF OUR 8th GRADE SCHOLARS - FUTURE CLASS OF 2024! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The 8th Grade Promotion Planning Committee  

 
PLEASE ATTACH THIS FORM WITH PAYMENT. DELIVER TO THE TPA FRONT OFFICE BY APRIL 3, 2020 

 
 

 

 

 

TPA ACADEMY 8TH GRADE PROMOTION FORM  

Student Name:_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Contact: ________________________________Phone: ____________________Email: _________________ 

Payment: Cash/Check donation of $25.00    *Please make checks payable to Leissa Gashler*    Due: April 3,2020 

Shirt Size:  __________ (Adult* Small/Medium/Large/X-Large/2X) 

The 8th Grade Promotion Planning Committee Thanks you for your support! 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/7U9Ny1zjFh4vjpHi8

